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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

It has been a very busy week at Chalkhill. We have had our partners from HS2 in to complete some of the outstanding work in our 
outdoor learning environment. It is amazing to see, how this contribution has enriched our environment. When you come for the 
parents consultations at the end of the month, take some time to have a look at the outdoor environment near the head teacher’s 
office, by the Y3/5 classrooms and in the early years playground.  
 

We have also had a visit from our partners in DHL, who provided workshops for Y5 last week on job opportunities with DHL and 
presented on social enterprise for Year 6.  
 

Here are some comments from the children in Year 5: 
 

Last week a group of people came to our school from a company called DHL. They talked to us about their jobs and I didn’t know that 
DHL has so many vehicles. They have more planes then British Airways! They told us about how their company started. Their company 
started with 3 friends who use their college loans to build DHL. After they talked to us about everything, we did Chinese Whispers and 
some puzzles. They left our class, they gave us some sweets and said goodbye.  
By Kashmala (5O) 
 

The experience to see DHL was an honour to us. 
So firstly they told us about WHAT they do at DHL. Some of them were trainers x2, warehouse managers x 2. They told us about the 
Locus robots that warehouse workers use to check and scan the boxes so they know they are the right ones. DHL EVEN said to us that 
they might actually let the robots do the work instead (in the future). They told us also about the transport they deliver in etc: planes, 
bicycles, drones, vans, cars and robots! By this time we are playing the activity called Listen and Draw. How to play Listen and Draw—
like Chinese Whispers, but instead of saying the word aloud at the end, we had to draw it and at the end of the activity we saw which 
one was better (I think it was the back row, which was my row) DHL did a little bit more talking about training and after that we played 
another activity. So eth games is a puzzle where you close your eyes and the person sitting next to you tell you where the pieces go.  
This DHL workshop was about teamwork. Thank you. 
By Amara (5Q) 
 

Last week the Year 6 children visited the RAF museum as part of their history topic. I promised you some accounts from the children 
about the trip: 
The RAF museum was one of our best trips. I really liked their gift shop it was cute. We walked around the RAF museum and when I saw 
the games I was very excited to play them. I’m very glad that we got to go there. I would recommend it to people who are interested in 
history or World War 2.It had a good scenery and good staff.  
Submitted without name 
 

The RAF museum is a magical place, full of planes from The Battle of Britain. It was an amazing experience to be able to read about and 
see the planes. I would 100% go back to the RAF museum to see the real bombs and to hear the key facts about WW2. my favourite part 
was the fun games and the awesome workshop. My least favourite part was having to leave.  
By Abdullah (6K) 
 

This week our newsletter has a number of additional pages of information, volunteer training opportunities and a job advert.  
  

Next week Scholastic Bookshop will be visiting Chalkhill Primary School. You will be able to purchase high quality books for your 
children after school from Tuesday to Friday in the community room.  
 

Next week is also Mental Health Week. Monday’s assembly will be focusing on Online safety. Friday’s assembly will be presented by 
year 3 P.   
 

Year 1 are going on a trip to view the Wild Life for Wildlife Sculpture Exhibition at London Bridge. I hope to share some pictures and 
comments with you in next week’s bulletin.  
 

Year 3 will be experiencing a Peruvian Carnival dance workshop, which Ms Mallek has kindly organised.  
 

We will be ending the half term with a wellbeing day for staff and children. The teachers and students are invited to explore how being 
creative and out in nature can contribute to our mental health and wellbeing.  
 
I wish you all a restful weekend. 
Mrs Shanker 

 

Friday 2nd February 2024 



 

‘Safeguarding is everyone’s  
responsibility’  

 
 

Here at Chalkhill Primary, we are committed to 
keeping our  children and school community 

safe.  
 If you have a concern regarding any children 

or adult please contact us immediately.  
 
 

For urgent Child Protection matters, outside of 
school hours, please contact:  

 

Brent Family Front Door - Tel: 020 8937 4300  
or email: brent.lscb@brent.gov.uk  

 
 

Mrs Butler (Designated Safeguard Lead)  

 

 

 

 

 

    Friday 2nd February 2024 

Parking outside the school 
 

Parents/Carers we request that you do not park outside the 

school gates.  Stopping the car in the middle of the road to 

drop off  children blocks the road.  

This causes danger to yourself, your child/children and other 

members of our community.  

When you drop your child/children to school by car, please, 

park up somewhere safely, turn off your engine and walk 

your child/children into school.  
 

We kindly request that you are respectful to our neighbours 

and other families in our school community.     

       Thank you. 

Week commencing  

29th January 2024 
 

 goes to:  

2A 

With     

98.7%  
 

Attendance 
 

Whole school attendance 
92.1% 

 

We always aim to be above 96% 

 

Chalkhill Primary School Motto 
LEARNING TOGETHER TO  

ASPIRE AND ACHIEVE.  
 

Our new school values; 
Respect, Empathy, Aspire, Courage, Honesty.  
The initials of the five values chosen form the word 
REACH, an acronym that will help us all to  remember 
what we are aiming for within our school  
community .  
    — Reach for the stars. 
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Dates For Your Diary 

Spring Term Assembly Timetable 

Friday 9th February - 3P 

Friday 1st March - 2H 

Friday 8th March - 1Z 

Friday 15th March - 5O 

Thursday 28th March - Year 4 

  

Parent Consultations for Reception-Year 6 

Tuesday 27th February 2024 - 3.30pm-6.30pm 

Thursday 29th February 2024 - 3.30pm-5.30pm 

More information on the bookings will be provided 
next half-term. 

Half-term 
Monday 12th February-Friday 16th February 2024 

 

Vacancy  
 

We currently have a vacancy at Chalkhill Primary 

School for a Caretaker/Cleaner for a zero-hour contract. 

 

If you are interested in this position please  

see pages 4-6. 
 

The last day to submit your application  will be  

16th February 2024. 



Some more comments about recent trips from Year 5: 
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